DAV/PE/MN/2016-17/No.60 IX November 19, 2016
D.A.V. CENTENARY PUBLIC SCHOOL, PASCHIM ENCLAVE, N.D.-87

Dear Parents,

Please be reminded that as notified earlier, the forthcoming UT 3 examination is a part of FA 3 assessment,
which carries considerable weightage in the Final Report Card. Hence, those students, who have not scored
well in the previous exams, can improve their grades by performing well in these exams. '

Parents are requested to ensure that the students must study sincerely for the exams.
Manju Malik *
Principal



